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August 4, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT: 32nd Ave NE and NE 140th St Mural and Street Improvements 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

We wanted you to be aware, the Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) is planning to install 
stop signs and painted curb bulbs at the intersection of 32nd Ave NE and NE 140th St. We’ve heard from 
neighbors and observed speeding and cut-through traffic on 140th and these changes will make this 
intersection safer and more comfortable to cross. With the painted curb bulbs and parking changes, we 
will also install a pedestrian walkway along the north side of NE 140th St connecting 32nd Ave NE to the 
sidewalk being constructed by others mid-block.  
 
After we have made the intersection safer and easier to cross, your community is planning to install a 

painted intersection mural. This mural is a partnership with the Lake City Collective. 

 

What does this mean for you: 

• New stop signs on each leg of the intersection (likely in late August) 

• New painted curb bulbs (likely in late August) 

o Street parking inside the new painted curb bulbs and 30 feet from each stop sign and 

will be removed (see images on reverse)  

• Temporary road closures on 32nd Ave NE and NE 140th while the mural is being installed (likely 

September) 

• New back-in on-street parking on NE 140th St east of 32nd Ave NE (see image on reverse) 

• New speed humps on NE 140th St (after the mural is painted) 

• New pedestrian walkway on NE 140th St (Fall 2021)  
 

Please feel free to contact us if you’d like to be involved in painting the mural, or if you have any 

questions or concerns, (206) 735-8295 or email: StayHealthyStreets@Seattle.gov 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jules Posadas 

Seattle Department of Transportation 

Stay Healthy Streets Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://lakecitycollective.org/


If you need this information translated, please call (206) 771-0481. 

如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 (206) 771-0481. 

Kung kailangan mo ang impormasyon na ito na nakasalin sa Tagalog mangyari lamang na tumawag sa (2
06) 771-0481. 

Si necesita traducir esta información al español, llame al (206) 771-0481.  

Odeeffannoon kun akka siif (206) 771-0481.  

Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này chuyển ngữ sang tiếng Việt xin gọi (206) 771-0481.  

የዚህን መረጃ ትርጉም ከፈለጉ፣ በዚህ ስልክ ቁጥር ይደውሉ፡ (206) 771-0481.  

ናይዚ ሓበሬታ ትርጉም እንተደሊኹም፣ በዚ ቁጽሪ ስልኪ ይድውሉ፡ (206) 771-0481.  

당신이 번역이 정보를 필요로하는 경우에, (206) 771-0481 ? 전화 해주십시오.  

 

 

Upcoming changes on NE 140th St and 32nd Ave NE 

 

Example of a painted curb bulb 
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